

Dear Leighton Park Jinja team

Thank you so much for all you have done for us at the Jinja Educational Trust. Before you went you did a magnificent job in fundraising more than ever before, and while you were in Jinja you achieved an amazing amount in one week. You tackled each task with enthusiasm, dedication and good humour and it was a real pleasure to have you with us in Jinja. I know the children you worked with were especially thrilled to have met you and been part of your time in Uganda.







St Patricks is much smarter now and the roof goes on the new kitchen this week.







The Village house is nearly completed and the door and final coating goes on next week.







Most of all thank you from the children for making them feel worthwhile and cared about.

All the very best

Sue